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PASTORAL STAFF  

Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday 

6/27 
 

9 am mass 
streamed on Facebook 
 
mail your donations 

6/28 

9 am mass  
streamed on Facebook 

 
 

6/29 

9 am mass and 
adoration streamed on 
Facebook 
 

Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6/30 

9 am mass  
streamed on Facebook 

7/1    No mass 
 

7/2    No mass 
Parish Office closes 

at 12 Noon. 

Saturday Sunday Upcoming 

7/3 

9 am-Noon  Scouts  
  Bottle & Can Collection 
 
4 pm Reconciliation 
      in the confessional  
5 pm mass 
mail your donations 

7/4 
 

9 am mass 
streamed on Facebook 
 
mail your donations 

Parish Offices 
Closed 

Monday, July 5 
in observance of 

Independence Day 
Morning mass will not 

be celebrated. 

 

 

 

 

Food, Fellowship and Fun – for all ages! 
Join us one week or every week! 

Tuesdays 6-8 pm:  July 13, July 20, July 27 & August 3 
Watch the bulletin for details  

and the featured game for each week. 

at Immaculate Conception are BACK! 

SAVE THE DATES! 



13th Sunday in Ordinary Time   June 27, 2021 

SAT 5:00 pm Intentions of Barb & Manny Salorio 
June 26     on their 60th wedding anniversary 
   +John Grecco, +John & +Barbara Thomas  -  Darlene & Lou 
   +Madeline Trull  -  Frewin & Weaver families 
   +Frank Garwataski  -  Bob & Sue Jones 
   +Bill Roper (3rd Ann)  -  family 
 
SUN 9:00 am +Helen Smrstik  -  family 
June 27   +John J. Dybas  -  family 
   +Frank Bosher  -  family 
   +Gene Quattrociocchi  -  Johnny & Barbara Cain 
   +Jeff Walker  -  Rose Keville 
   +Jennie Grecco  -  Darlene & Lou 
 
MON 9:00 am +Eileen Linnane  -  Karen & Andy Hess 
June 28   +Blanche Bucci  -  Smith family 
   +Fr. Choka  -  Angie Greenough 
   +Dorothy Mihalovic  -  Tom & Diane 
 
TUES 9:00 am +Giuseppina Aragosa  -  Pauze family 
June 29   +Douglas Walker  -  wife, Ann 
   +Paul V. Friscic  -  Friscic family 
 
WED 9:00 am +Ed Grega (3rd Ann)  -  wife, Ann 
June 30   +Scott Walker  -  mother, Ann 
 
THUR, July 1 No mass 
FRI, July 2 No mass 
 
SAT 5:00 pm +Mary Flynn  -  Vern & Audrey Ketchum  
July 3   +Lucy DiCerbo (1st Ann)  -  Pauze family 
   +Fran & +Don Hamilla  -  Milly Morgan & family 
   +Lewis Polsinelli, Sr.  -  Sarah Saunders 
   Intentions of Fr. Hunter  -  Catherine Tommarello  
 
SUN 9:00 am +Helen Smrstik  -  family 
July 4   +Judith Pomato  -  husband 
   +Gene Quattrociocchi  -  Bill & Gloria Thwaits 
   +Bart Chabot  -  Bob Fagan 
   +Teresa Rigatti  -  Barbara & Ed Durkin 
   +Jeff Walker  -  Kate Koehne-Lynch & Rose Keville 

Mass Intentions  
June 26-July 4 

Parish Weekend July 23-25, 2021 
*** Attention Pyramid Life Weekenders *** 

Check your e-mail for important 
information regarding our upcoming 
weekend at Pyramid Life Center. Bring 
your payment to the IC office before July 9 
to confirm your spot! Contact John 
McGuinness at 518-461-8148 or jfmcg.68@gmail.com with your 
questions & comments concerning the weekend. 
 
Note: you may drop your payment into the collection basket 
during any of the weekend masses at ICC. If you take this 
approach, it is critically important that you include your payment 
in a separate envelope, clearly marked:  “Attention: Payment for 
Pyramid Life Center Weekend – deliver to the ICC office.”  

Important note: this event is distinct from the long-standing  
weeklong event hosted annually by OLG.  

Pastoral Care Ministry 
 

Welcome Back!!  The good news is that we are moving 
forward with many volunteer opportunities…just in time for the 
summer months! Take a look at some options….. 

Glendale Nursing Home:   They are looking for individuals to 
provide social visits, distribute Holy Communion, and provide 
assistance with activities with the residents. 

Ellis Hospital:   They are in need for EMEs to bring Holy 
Communion to patients on the first Sunday of the month. 

Baptist Health Center:   They need EMEs to distribute Holy 
Communion to residents on Wednesday mornings. 

Eddy Care Teams:   Individuals are needed to provide “mini-
respites” for families dealing with loved ones with Alzheimer’s 
disease or another related memory disease. Training is 
mandatory and will be provided here at Immaculate 
Conception. 

All above opportunities are beautiful ways to share your time 
and talents with people who have been isolated socially, 
emotionally, and spiritually during the COVID pandemic. 
Training for all opportunities will be provided.  

For more information, questions, and/or to sign up, please 
contact Rachel Winters, Pastoral Care Coordinator at  
518-399-9168, ext 226 or at pastoralcareic@gmail.com.  
I look forward to hearing from you and helping you decide 
which one of these rewarding opportunities is best for you!  
A wonderful way to spread the love of Jesus to those in need! 
   Rachel 

Rosary Makers 
The Rosary Making Ministry will start meeting on 
September 7 for new and returning members. If you 
would like to have kits for the summer, I can have 
them available for you for pick-up.  
     Please call Linda at 399-6965. 

A Note of Thanks... 
Dear IC Parishioners, 
We at Birthright of Schenectady wish to thank you for your 
generous donations of gift cards. We will use the cards to buy 
items that our mothers need for their babies, such as clothing, 
bedding, and toiletries. Our mothers also thank you! 

Sincerely, Birthright Volunteers 


